
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Best wishes to Upper 5 pupils for their science GCSEs 

                   

 

 

On Tuesday Upper 5 triple physics pupils worked hard in their last lesson before study leave. I 

have been very impressed with the determination and focus of this group of pupils having 

taught them for the past three years. We marked the occasion with a Fleming’s left hand rule 

group photo!  

I wish them every success in the upcoming examinations. 

 

 Miss Kim Ashurst 


